
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER                           Week ending 13th June 2025 
 

First week of the last half term! 

What a busy first (full) week back we have had! Harry the mouse has made an appearance in the 

classroom, causing all sorts of mayhem and mischief! We have been learning about time and how long 

1 minute actually is. We’ve made special cards for Sunday. We have been learning all about the seasons 

and we have been practising for our very first, class assembly! Please join us, if you can, to watch our 

assembly on Thursday 19th June at 9:15am. 
 

Describing words 

On Monday, we discovered that someone or something had been chewing up lots of our paper! After a 

bit of investigating, we found Harry the Mouse! In Literacy, we have been learning about describing 

words and practised using them to describe Harry’s features. Next week we will be looking at rhyming 

words and learning the nursery rhyme, Hickory Dickory Dock 
 

Oh Baby!  

Over the coming weeks in our Understanding the World lessons, we’ll be exploring how we grow and 

change over time. As part of this topic, we’ll be looking back at when we were babies to see what has 

changed—and what’s stayed the same! One of our favourite activities is playing 'Guess Who?', where 

we try to match baby photos to our classmates. This topic will help us learn about the past and present, 

and how things like photos, clothes, toys, and baby items have changed over time. To support this 

learning, please email us a baby photo of your child (from birth to 1 year old). If you’re happy to share, 

we’d also love a baby photo of a parent—it makes the game even more fun! Please note that all photos 

will be displayed in our classroom. Thank you to those who have already emailed in baby photos, we 

cannot wait to share them with the class, next week!      s.grainger@harris.lanc.sch.uk  
 

Surprise Visit! 

Mrs Livesey came to visit the class with Baby Luna! The children were very excited to meet Luna and we 

couldn’t believe how tiny she was! Luna is nearly 6 weeks old – it was so special to meet such a new 

baby. And of course it was lovely to see Mrs Livesey, we miss her so much! 

Happy Weekend! The Reception Team 😊 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

●Class assembly on Thursday 19th June at 

9:15am – please come along to watch. 

●EYFS Sports’ Day on Friday 20th June at 

9:15am – please come along to watch. 

●Home readers changing days: 

Monday –Zebras 

Tuesday - Parrots  

Wednesday – Monkeys 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Awards 

    Elsie & Reyah 

 

Writer of the Week 

Sadie 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571  
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